
Pick your 
online 

session here: 
Tuesday, January 24  • 10-11:30am 

Thursday, January 26 • 12-1:30pm 

The Permanency Innovation Initiative (PII) was established to serve the youth in our 

state most at risk of aging out, with a focus on the longest waiting youth. The first 

training in the Permanency Matters series seeks to break down the myth that some 

youth are “unadoptable” and best served by APPLA or independent living. Participants 

will have the opportunity to hear how the Child-Focused Recruitment model is 

implemented in challenging cases and will leave the training with information about the 

eligibility requirements for youth and counties interested in accessing the service.  

Stay Tuned:  Part 2 Sessions – February, 2023 

 Part 3 Sessions – March, 2023   

 

For Child & Family Services Professionals 

Permanency Matters New Training Series! 

Part 1: Making Permanency Happen 

Zoom Link 

https://tinyurl.com/PermanencyMattersT
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https://chsnc-org.zoom.us/j/82159996018?pwd=M3lQRE9adzVkTkFTZVdabjRxbU9yQT09

